March 8, 1995

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company
ATIN: Mr. Gary J. Taylor

Vice President, Nuciear Operations
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. 0. Box 88
Jenkinsville, SC 29065

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-395/94-28
Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your response of March 2, 1995, to our Notice of Vieolation
issued on February 27, 1995, concerning activities conducted at your Summer
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

/ﬁ
Harold 0° Christensen, Acting Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No.: 50-395
License No.: NPF-12

cc: R, J. White
Nuclear Coordinator
S.C. Public Service Authority
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. 0. Box 88 (Mail Code 802)
Jenkinsville, SC 29065

J. B. Knotts, Jr., Esq.
Winston & Strawn

1400 L Street, NW

Washington, D. C. 20005-3502

Chairman

Fairfield County Council
P. 0. Drawer 60
Winnsboro, SC 29180

cc: (cont’d - See page 2)
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cc: (cont’d)
Max Batavia, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health
S. C. Department of Health
and Envirenmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201

R. M. Fowlkes, Manager
Nuclear Licensing and
Operating Experience
South Carolina Electric & Gas Company
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. 0. Box 88
Jenkinsvilie, SC 29065

Distribution:

G. F. Wunder, NRR

F. Cantrell, RII

G. A. Hallstrom, RII
PUBLIC

NRC Resident Inspector

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 64

Jenkinsville, SC 29065
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